
HWA 

Join us as a member of the Hwa Chong Alumni Association Youth 
Chapter!  
 
Members will be able to enjoy the use of various school facilities, 
receive updates on activities organised by the Youth Chapter such as 
community projects and Shared Interest Groups or simply discover cool 
ways to contribute back to the school! Find out more through our 
website today! 

Join Us Today! 

FEBRUARY 2010 
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MARK  YOUR CALENDERS! 

PvsP 2010 Organising Committee!  

Interested to foster stronger bonds between past and present 
Hwa Chong students through an afternoon of sporting actions?  
 
Look no further than Past Verse Present 2010! We welcome all 
Hwa Chong alumni who is interested to join the Organising 
Committee to email us at contact@hwachongyouth.org. 
Looking forward to your enthusiastic response! 

Inviting all past and current Hwa Chongians to join us for a morning of 
interesting performances by students and teachers from the school! Of 
course, how could we forget about the good food ? See you at Cheng Yi 
Block at 10am on 21 Feb! 

21 Feb 

  

19&20 Mar 
In an effort to raise funds for Tan Leong Teck Foundation and Zhuang 
Sheng Chou Foundation, our students and teachers from would be 
showcasing a play on Tan Kah Kee at the Victoria Theatre. Tickets ($10, 
$20 ) are available. Please contact the Hwa Chong Alumni Association 
Secretariat at 64664180 to grab your tickets now! 

ò 

ó 

21 Mar 
4ÈÅ ίΧÓÔ &ÏÕÎÄÅÒȭÓ $ÁÙ $ÉÎÎÅÒ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÂÅ ÈÅÌÄ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ΨΧÓÔ -ÁÒÃÈ ΨΦΧΦ ÁÔ 
Kah Kee Hall. Tickets are priced at $50 per person. Reminisce those 
memorable Hwa Chong days and gather your fellow Hwa Chongians on 
this very day. Purchase of tickets by table is encouraged. 

ò 

ó 

ò 

ó 

Chinese New Year Mass Gathering 

Tan Kah Kee Play 

ίΧÓÔ &ÏÕÎÄÅÒȭÓ $ÁÙ $ÉÎÎÅÒ 

LATEST NEWS! 

An initiative brought to you by the  

ò 

ó 

The Hwa Chong School Gate near administration block will 
be removed by May 2010 for the construction of the new 
MRT line. Hurry if you would like to take any photos! 

Exclusive Interviews with  

HC Alumni Athletes 

Our school alumni has once again done us proud at the Sea Games 
2010. Find out more about our athletes through our interviews with 
them on our website! 

ò 

ó 

INTERNSHIP WORKSHOP  

SUCCESSFULLY HELD 

ò 

Conducted over the December holidays, the internship 
workshop was a hit among our students with many scoring 
internship places at local firms and ministries. We would like to 
thank the participating firms and students for their kind 
support!  

ó 

CHONG YOUTH .org 

Ahh... Bring back the good old memories! 

SHARED INTEREST GROUP 

All members of the Hwa Chong Alumni Association and 
Youth Chapter will be able to utilise the tennis courts in front 
of the Swimming Complex on weekday evenings, weekends 
and public holidays. Rental is at $6 per hour. Please make 
your bookings/register with your membership card at the 
Office at the Swimming Complex. See you there! 

We welcome all CCAs to gather your batch mates or seniors to form up 
Shared Interest Group (SIG)! All SIG will be able to utilize the school 
facilities at a discounted rate. For more information, find our more 
through our website or email us at contact@hwachongyouth.org 

Welcoming the Girls Softball Team & Frisbee Team to be part of our SIG!  

http://www.hwachongyouth.org/membership/
http://www.hwachongyouth.org/calendar/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/daarryyyll/3940302593/
http://farm4.static.flickr.com/3413/3567226664_172480039c_b.jpg

